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24th November 2023 
 
 

Christmas Performance – ‘The Magical Christmas Jigsaw’ 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to the upcoming Christmas performance ‘The Magical Christmas Jigsaw’. The children 
have been rehearsing everyday and are looking forward to showcasing their hard work to you. 
 
There will be two available dates for the Christmas show.  These will be held on Thursday 7th December at 
1:30pm and Monday 11th December at 9:30am. 
 
Each child is allowed a maximum of two adults per performance, spaces will be limited due to the size of the 
hall. Please collect your ticket from the school office by Monday 4th December to secure your place.   
 
On the day of the performances, please enter through the Breakfast Club door (disabled entrance) where a 
member of staff will guide you to the main hall. 
 
As a matter of health and safety, we are unable to allow any buggies into the main hall for the performance.  
We kindly ask that all buggies and prams are left under the canopy outside Frida Kahlo Class.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the show. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
 

Miss Fox 
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